
October
Seventeenth

1922.

A.P. Westervelt, Eaq.,
Several Manager,
Royal Agricultural Winter Pair, 
Toronto, Ont.

Rear Sir:
I beg to acknowledge receipt of 

your letter of October 14th.
As requested by you I have today 

written a letter to General Pershing.
I hope your Pair will be as 

successful this year as it has been in the past

Yours faithfully,

Principal.


